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Congratulations!

 
AFL-CIO President Liz Shuler 

First woman elected president of the AFL-CIO

“Working people have had enough – they know the labor laws are 
broken in this country. We need the PRO Act to make sure people 

who want to come together and have a voice on the job and fight for 
better wages and better benefits and a decent living to support their 

families can do it without fear.”
Liz Shuler 

Legislative advocate, organizer, Oregon native


